
July meeting – SID socket costs 
 
 Good morning Liz, 
 
Thanks for your email. 
 
We do not fund the SIDs themselves, however through the LHFIG process you are able to apply 
for a NAL socket and post as you have suggested below. This is a type of foundation which 
allows the user to remove the post (and any device) when required. You can see what these 
look like here: Non-Illuminated Retention Systems for Post Installations | NAL 
 
I have attached the deployment best practice note, it is recommended that to maintain 
effectiveness they should be deployed on a temporary basis and normally be in place at a site 
for between 2 and 8 weeks and not redeployed until a minimum time of 4 weeks has elapsed. 
 
Total cost is usually in the region of £1000, with 25% (£250) expected from the Parish Council 
depending on traffic management requirements. If you wished to proceed with this request, I 
would be grateful if you are able to fill out the attached Highway Improvement Form which will 
need to be submitted to LHFIGrequests@wiltshire.gov.uk by 22nd July for it to be discussed at 
the next LHFIG meeting on Tuesday 6th August. 
 
I hope this helps, but please feel free to give me a call to discuss. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rhiann Surgenor BEng (Hons) GMICE 
Senior Engineer 
Traffic Engineering Team 
Highway Assets Management and Commissioning 
 

 
 

https://nal.ltd.uk/products/retention-sockets/non-illuminated
mailto:LHFIGrequests@wiltshire.gov.uk

